
Oregon House Committee on Agriculture and Natural Resources 
  

I strongly support HB 3153 that requires State Dept of Fish and Wildlife to use dual-
frequency identification sonar devices for counting fish.  Monitoring is a key to 
understanding fish populations.  Dual-frequency ID Sonar Devices are needed to 
continue the advance in modern technology for fish monitoring. 
  

Please support HB 3153.   
  

Thank you, 
Cyndi Karp 

Watershed Advocate 
  

 


